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A program for little heroes P
who make a big difference!

Please complete the information below, cut below the dotted line and return this portion of this letter to school with your child if you'd like to donate blood at
this blood drive. You will be contacted to schedule your appointment.

CHILD’S NAME:
TEACHER/HOMEROOM:
DONOR’S NAME:
ADDRESS:
PHONE:
EMAIL:

O | have already made my donation appointment by logging on to redcrossblood.org and following the prompts.
O Please make my donation appointment for me. MY PREFERRED DONATION TIME IS:

(15 minute intervals)

Please bring your donor card or photo identification! Note: You must show up to donate for your child to receive a gift.
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						HELP ME BE A HERO


Dear Parent or Guardian, 





Help your student be a hero! Your child’s school is participating in the American Red Cross Pint Size Hero program, a community service project that introduces students to the importance of donating blood. The program encourages students to invite adults to give blood on their behalf. 





Join Us for the Arno Elementary Pint Size Hero Blood Drive! 


Thursday, February 16, 2014 


 1:00-7:00pm








Please sign up:


SIGN UP ONLINE at � HYPERLINK "http://www.redcrossblood.org/" ��redcrossblood.org�   Enter sponsor code:  arno


(If you are unable to sign up online, send the attached page to the school.)





Each student who invites an adult to come to donate will be recognized as a Pint Size Hero and will receive an American Red Cross thank you gift.  If a parent has more than one child in the school, each student will be recognized. 





Tomorrow’s life-saving blood donations will be made possible by today’s children who are taught the importance of blood donation. Please consider donating blood to help your student and help save a life. To donate blood, you must be at least 16 years old, weigh at least 110 pounds, be in general good health and provide a valid photo ID upon donation. For answers to any additional questions you may have regarding eligibility, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.redcrossblood.org" ��redcrossblood.org� or call 1-866-236-3276.





Thank you! If you have any questions regarding the blood drive, please contact 313.827.1050. 





Sincerely, 


Beth Harris








